
 
I have a question about large daycare’s over 25 children. Will these be closing due to this virus? These 
children are susceptible to getting this disease and I realize that it doesn’t affect them as it does adults 
and older people. These kids in daycare are going to get sick give it to the teachers who will then take it 
home to their families and spouses who will then take it to work and share it with their coworkers 
without even knowing because symptoms Don’t show for 14 days. So shouldn’t large daycare is closed 
also? Maybe day cares of over 50 kids? 
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